
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well! As members of the Parent-Teacher Association (PTA), we are 

excited to announce our upcoming fundraiser aimed at supporting our school's programs and 

resources. 

This year, we are organizing a [Fundraising Event Name] on [Date] at [Location]. The event 

will feature [list activities - e.g., games, auctions, food stalls], and promises to be a fun-filled 

day for the whole family! 

We are seeking your support to make this event a success. Here are a few ways you can help: 

• Attend the event and bring your friends! 

• Volunteer your time or resources. 

• Donate items for our auction or raffle. 

• Sponsor a booth or activity. 

Every contribution, no matter how big or small, makes a difference. All proceeds will go directly 

to enhancing our students' educational experiences. 

Let's work together to make [Fundraising Event Name] a tremendous success! If you have any 

questions or wish to help, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

Parent-Teacher Association 


